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This historic book may have numerous typos and missing text. Purchasers can download a free
scanned copy of the original book (without typos) from the publisher. Not indexed. Not
illustrated. 1845 Excerpt: ...vows, which were never to be realized for her, accompanied her
into the nuptial chamber; and the next morning, when she got up, she received the
morning-gift with all the ceremonies prescribed by the Germanic customs. In presence of some
chosen witness, king Hilpenk took his wifes hand in his own right hand, and with the left
threw a piece of straw over her, and pronounced with a loud voice the names of five towns,
which were in future to be the queens property. The act of this perpetual and irrevocable
donation was drawn op in the Latin language; it has not been preserved to us, but we can
easily imagine the tenour of it, from the usual formulas and style used in all memorials of the
Merovingian epoch: Since God has commanded that a man shall leave father and mother to
cleave to his wife, that they shall be as one flesh, and that no one shall put asunder those
whom the Lord has joined together, I, Hilperik, king of the Franks, an illustrious man, do gtvt
to-day from tenderness of affection, under the names of dowry and morgane-gliilia, the towns
of Bordeaux, Cahors, Limoges, Bearn, and Bigorre, with their territories and population, unto
thee, Galeswintha. my well-beloved wife, whom I have wedded according to the Salic law, by
the sou and the denier. It is my will that, from this day forth, thou shouldst hold and possess
them to perpetuity; and I give, transfer, and confer them by this present act, as I have already
done by the piece of straw and the handelangi The first months of the new queens marriage
were at least quiet, if not happy; patient and gentle, she bore with resignation all the savage
brtlsquerie of her husbands character. Besides, for some time, Hilperik felt a sincere affection
for her; he first loved her from vanity, and r...
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collection of book to me. Maybe you interest a book, visitor should not post this file at my site,
all of file of pdf in sbmsearch.com placed at therd party blog. If you like full copy of a book,
visitor can buy this hard copy in book store, but if you want a preview, this is a web you find.
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